VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTIFICATION

In continuation of our earlier notification vide No. REG/Notify/156/674
dated 13.11.2018, the undersigned is directed by the Upacharya to convey
that the team of Swachhata Drive (Cleanliness Programme) of the
University will undertake cleanliness programme in the surrounding roads

of Poush Mela Ground, Santiniketan at 9.30 am on 13th. December, 2018.

All team members of the Swachhata Drive of the University are
requested to take part in the cleanliness programme as per the above time

schedule.
No. REG/Notify/156/715 Regist '&}\}gg)
Date : 09.12.2018 VisvarBharat
Copy to :
1. Directors/Principals of Bhavanas/Heads of Departments, Visva-Bharati
2. Finance Officer, Visva-Bharati
3. Dean of Students Welfare, Visva-Bharati
4. Proctor, Visva-Bharati
5. Faculty-in-charge of Security, Visva-Bharati
6. Chief Medical Officer, P. M. Hospital, Visva-Bharati
7. All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/Assistant Registrars, Visva-Bharati
8. Deputy Registrar & C.S. to the Vice-Chancellor
9. Officer In-Charge, Santiniketan Police Station, Santiniketan
- With a request to attend the said programme.
10. In-Charge, Santiniketan Fire Station, Santiniketan
- With a request to attend the said programme.
11. P.A. to the Registrar
12,

University Webmaster — to upload it in the University website.



